
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

February 2025 
 

Ledbury Poetry Festival – ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ 
Wednesday 12th March 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have arranged for Year 6 to attend a performance of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ by the 
Young Shakespeare Company as part of the Ledbury Poetry Festival. This will take place at 
Ledbury Primary School during the school day on Wednesday 12th March. The performance 
begins at 1pm, therefore Year 6 would have an early lunch in school on this day. It is due to 
end at 3:10pm so we would be arriving back at St Peter’s at approximately 3:40pm. This is an 
exciting opportunity for Year 6 and promises to be an excellent afternoon.  
The price for this visit will be £7.50 per child. Please sign the consent form below and return 
to school by Friday 7th March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs H Makins 
Y6 Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 6 – ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ Visit – Wednesday 12th March 

 
Pupil: ……………………………………………………….  
 
I give consent for my child to take part in the above visit as described in the covering letter 
and have paid £7.50. 
 
 
 
 
 
Emergency contact details: …………………………….…. Signed: ………………………Parent/Carer 

I have paid £7.50 via MCAS online. I enclose cash/cheque for £7.50 (payable to 
Three Countries Academy Trust)  


